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Response to the Main Issues Report

Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road

I believe the development of the proposed land will be beneficial to the local community. Over the 28 years that I have lived close by in Westerton Road, the land

has increasingly become overgrown. Whilst it has some benefit to wildlife, it would seem that this land that is within the city urban area would be better utilised for

the type of development proposed. It currently has limited use for the community as it is privately owned. The development proposed will provide housing,

community facilities, better road access and a community accessible wildlife space. The inclusion of a road between North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road, of

a more appropriate design than that of the current three connecting roads - St Devenick's Place, Inchgarth and Westerton Roads - will be very beneficial, I

believe, to the residents of these roads. Some vehicles using Westerton Road cause vibrations in my house as they go over speed calming bumps.
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